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Board Changes 

 

Taruga Gold Limited (ASX:TAR) (“Taruga” or the “Company”) is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Gary Steinepreis as a non-executive director to the 
board of Taruga. Gary has in excess of 20 years’ experience with ASX-listing rules, 
corporate governance and equity capital raisings. Gary is a Chartered Accountant 
and holds a Bachelor of Commerce from UWA.  

In conjunction with the appointment of Gary, Taruga announces the resignations 
of Frank Terranova and Myles Campion. The board thanks Frank and Myles for 
their guidance over the past few years and wishes them well in their future 
endeavors.  

 
Dan Smith 
 
Director & Company Secretary 
Taruga Gold Limited 
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